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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 531/2016 

 

Date: 5th October 2016 

 

Autumn Zarzuela 2016 

   

The Gibraltar Cultural Services, on behalf of the Ministry for Culture, is pleased to announce the 

return of the Teatro Lirico Andaluz to perform in Gibraltar as part of the Ministry’s autumn cultural 

programme.  

  

Having proved very popular in the past, the Teatro Lirico Andaluz will stage the popular Zarzuela, 

‘La Verbena de la Paloma’. The annual Zarzuela will boast a stellar cast and a 24 piece orchestra.  

  

Performances will be held at the John Mackintosh Hall Theatre on the Wednesday 26th and 

Thursday 27th October 2016 at 8pm. Tickets, priced at £5, will be on sale as from Monday 17th 

October at the John Mackintosh Hall, between 9am and 4pm.  

  

For further information please contact the Events Department at the John Mackintosh Hall on 

20075669 or email: info@culture.gi 

 

 


